
 

 

President’s Report February 2022 

2022 commences with a full calendar of great golf events scattered throughout our District. 

We have had two years of challenges and whilst we can’t drop our guard I look forward to 

the coming year with minimal interruptions. 

Over the Summer break we have had two resignations from the CSGA Committee. Anthea 

Soloman and Sue Harrison. Both were involved in guiding and supporting our Juniors. I 

would like to thank them both for all the work they have done with the Juniors, especially 

Sue Harrison who has been on the Committee for many years. I wish them both well for the 

future and may they continue to enjoy their golf. 

Due to the resignations of Sue and Anthea we have positions vacant on the Committee. 

Please talk to your members and encourage anyone who would like to join us to help 

support golf in our District. 

Barbara Wallace has been working very hard to ensure the Pennants season starts as 

smoothly as possible. There are a few changes this year that we are implementing on a trial 

basis. Please adhere to them in the spirit they are intended. Your feed back at the end of the 

season will be most welcome. 

The first Open day is at Federal on February 10th. I look forward to seeing many visiting clubs 

attending, enjoying the great hospitality Federal always provides. The CSGA Opening Day at 

Gold Creek closely follows on February 17th. The calendar on the CSGA website has been 

kept up to date by our very efficient Dawn Manning and details of upcoming events can be 

found there. 

I wish you all a happy, successful and safe golf year. 

 

Vicki Miers 

President CSGA 
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